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‘Women Emerging From the Shadows’ by Michelle Rogers
Preparing for promotion: QGI workshop
The Gender Initiative is holding a Promotions workshop for all female academic staff on                29th May 2013, 12.30 – 2 pm, in Lanyon/0G/049.
12.30
 
   Lunch 
12.50   
Introduction
  




Professor Yvonne Galligan, DQGI 

1.00
   
   Promotion: Standards and Benchmark?

Professor Tony Gallagher
Pro-Vice-Chancellor for Academic Planning, Staffing and External Relations
1.15

  Promotion: Statistics




Ms Jane Garvey, Equal Opportunities
1.30

  Mentoring Helps  
  



Ms Jill Lyttle, QGI mentoring champion

1.45   

  Q & A
Please do not miss this opportunity to gain valuable knowledge and insight on the promotions process.  Mrs Deirdre McGuire from Personnel, who has expert knowledge in this field, will be present to answer questions.  
For further information, contact:

Queen’s Gender Initiative

028 90973712

         qgi@qub.ac.uk
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